TG-240020

Waste Connections of Washington, Inc. Received
12115 NE 99* Street, Suite 1830 i??%dszl(\)ﬂzanagemem

Vancouver, WA 98682

January 15, 2024
Ms. Kathy Hunter
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
621 Woodland Square Loop SE,
Lacey, WA 98503

RE: Tariff Withdrawal Request — Item 240-1 Revisions Tariff Number 3, Waste Connections of
Washington, Inc. G-253. TG-240020

Dear Ms. Hunter:

Please withdraw the Tariff filing TG-240020 as it was filed in error.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 566-6925, or via email at
brian.vandenburg@WasteConnections.com.

Sincerely,
Brean Vcw,a,/enéw%

Brian Vandenburg
Pricing Analyst
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